
 
February 14, 2018 

 
Mr. Scott Armentrout 
GMUG NFs 
2250 Highway 50 
Delta, CO  81416 
 
Dear Mr. Armentrout:  
 
The Intermountain Forest Association previously submitted comments, as well as a spread sheet, 
on the draft Identifying and Assessing At-Risk Species Assessment and the draft proposed list of 
Species of Conservation Concern (SCCs) associated with the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre, and 
Gunnison National Forests forest plan revision.   
 
This letter is meant to serve as a follow-up to the previous letter, now that information on the 
remaining four species has been provided.  Please use the newly updated spreadsheet, which 
contains our previous comments, plus comments on the four other species.   
 
Thank you for this opportunity to review and comment.  We would be happy to discuss these 
comments and recommendations with you at your convenience.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Molly Pitts 
 
Molly Pitts 
Intermountain Forest Association 
Colorado Programs Manager 
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